
 

 

April 03, 2023 
 
Scott Ready  
Project Manager – Dev. Ctr 
(816) 969-1225 
Scott.Ready@cityofls.net 
 
RE: New Longview Townhomes – Final Development Plans Landscape Plan Resubmittal 
 
Mr. Ready: 
 
Thank you for facilitating discussion concerning revising the Final Development Plan landscape 
plans.  The revised landscape overstory and understory plans are attached with this submittal.   
 
The changes to the plans are as follows: 
 
L301 LANDSCAPE OVERSTORY PLAN 

• Plan and Landscape Requirements table updated to reflect revised overstory layout from 
previous FDP submittal. 
 

L310 – L313 LANDSCAPE UNDERSTORY PLANS 
• Plans updated to reflect schematic foundation planting and revised landscape layout 

from previous FDP submittal.  
 
 
If there are any questions, please contact me at 816-842-8844. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Brandon McBride, PLA 
Olsson 


